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Bulb Planting 
 
 
 

18th September 2019 
 

 
Dear Parents and friends of CHPS, 
 
Our traditional bulb planting afternoon will be taking place on Friday, 18th October 
2019.  The children will be engaged in planting bulbs around the school grounds with 
their school teacher. You are of course welcome to bring along your own bulbs and 
join in the planting activity, which will start at 2.00pm. 
 
Can we please ask you to provide your child/children with a change of shoes i.e. 
Wellington boots or spare trainers as the grounds may be damp on the day.  
 
As this is a whole school activity, we would like to ask each family if possible to bring 
in their own safe tools. These should be labelled with the child’s name on them, so 
that we can return them to you. The allotment club will provide some tools but as 
you can imagine there will only be a limited amount available.  
 
We would appreciate any bulb donations (large or small), towards this event.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support.  
 
 
The Castle Hill Team    
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….... 
 

Bulb Planting Reply Slip 
   
 
I will/will not be able to help on Friday, 18th October with the bulb planting at 
2.00pm (please delete as appropriate) 
 
Please return the slip by Friday 4th October, thank you. 
 
 
Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………… Class: ………………………………………… 
 
 
Parent’s Signature: …………………………………………………… 
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